
Friday 14th September 2018  
 

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Well done to all the children who achieved ‘Stars, 

Mathematician and Writers’ of the week. 

The children have been introduced to their first 

‘learning power’ this week. Hopefully the children 

have come home telling you about ‘Resilient Tor-

toise.’ The focus being, to be a tortoise, we need to 

not give up when things get difficult and not always 

choosing the easiest option. Parents and carers will 

be invited to a workshop to explain the introduction 

of ‘learning powers’ throughout the school. 

Thank you for your continued patience regarding 

communication. Mrs Greenwood is managing well in a 

very stressful start to the term, where she is 

learning new processes and systems daily. The role 

of administrator is vast and as we all know, starting 

a new position can be overwhelming, if patience is 

not shown. 

 

Miss Hurford 
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Afterschool Clubs 

We have had some parents requesting when a list 

of afterschool clubs will be available. Due to the 

very small teaching team at the school and the 

amount of training and meetings which occur af-

ter school each day, teachers are unable to pro-

vide free clubs. We do have a football club for 

KS2 children, provided by ‘Saints Sports.’ Please 

see Mrs Greenwood if you’ve missed the letter 

sent home and would like your child to attend. 

We’ve established links with ‘Kingwood’ in   

Uffculme, who provide afterschool care and a 

‘pick-up’ service. Please contact them for further 

details. 

Miss Salter is considering providing an after-

school club for a small charge, more details to 

follow shortly. 

Well done to all the children that put 

themselves forward for a role and respon-

sibility within the school. The roles of: 

Play leaders, Peer mediators, Librarians, 

House Captains and School Councillors 

have all been allocated through a demo-

cratic process (children voted). Full lists 

of names of children who hold these re-

sponsibilities will be sent out as soon as we 

have received all forms. Ethos team will be 

announced next Monday.  

Breakfast Club 

Please be aware that we cannot accept children that are not regis-

tered on our breakfast club list. Please can parents and carers 

complete the breakfast club booking form each term ,in advance, 

even if your children are frequently attendees.    

We have a legal capacity that we cannot exceed. If we have not 

received a completed booking form in advance, then I’m afraid 

your child will not be able to attend. 
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